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SOCIETY DINNER

As announced elsewhere, the L.M.S.

meeting on Friday, March 22nd will be

held at the University of York. A Society

dinner will be held in the evening; the

charge per person will be £2-00. Would

those wishing to dine please write to me
(Mathematics Department, The University,
Heslington, York YO1 S5DD) by March
15th, enclosing a cheque.

J. H. WILLIAMSON

FORTHCOMING MEETINGS

Thursday, April 18th, at King’s College:
W.Parry.

Friday, May 17th, at Swansea: D. McDuff
and A. M. Davie. J. L. BRITTON

HARDY LECTURER

As was mentioned in the February News-
letter, Professor Lars V. Ahlfors will be the
Hardy Lecturer for 1975. The period of his
visit will be the last two weeks in May and
the first three weeks in June 1975. During
this time he will be visiting various British
universities for two or three days, during
which he will give one formal seminar,
which will probably fall within one of the
following general categories:

(i) Conformal invariants
extremal length);

(including

(ii) Quasiconformal mappings;
(iii) Fuchsian and Kleinian groups.
If you would like Professor Ahlfors to

visit your university, please ask your Head
of Departmentto let me know by about the
end of April 1974, stating which dates are
suitable or unsuitable. Professor Ahlfor’s
travelling expenses will be paid by the
Society but the host university will be
responsible for hotel expenses. My address
is Queen Elizabeth College, London
W8 7AH. J. L. BRITTON

DURHAM SYMPOSIA
Heads of Departments concerned to pro-

vide financial support for students and staff
hoping to attend the Durham Symposia are
reminded that in paying Research Training
and Support Grants to University and
College Departments in Great Britain and
Northern Ireland, the S.R.C. state in their
booklet on Studentships and Fellowships

that these grants are paid “‘as a contribution
towards incidental costs incurred in the
training of students .. .”” The Council of the
Society hopes that Heads of Departments
will be able to regard the support of
appropriate students and staff as a reason-
able “incidental cost’ in the training of
their students. W. H. CockKcCRoFrr

R.L.A. CONFERENCE ON NUMERICAL ANALYSIS

The National Committee for Mathe-
matics of the Royal Irish Academy is
holding a conference on Numerical Analysis
at University College Dublin from July 29th
to August 2nd, 1974. There will be about
26 invited speakers.
A limited number of short contributed

paperswill also be accepted. Reduced rates
for travel and accommodationwillbe avail-

able to participants from abroad. A pro-
gramme of social events will be arranged
for both the participants and their families.
The proceedings of the conference will be
published. Further details and registration
forms may be obtained from the Conference
Director, Professor J. Miller, School of
Mathematics, Trinity College, Dublin 2,
Treland. J. MILLER
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